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Notice of Availability - Pre-Decisional
Environmental Assessment:
Semiaquatic Mammal Damage
Management In Oregon, USDA
Wildlife Services-Oregon

Print

Wildlife Services (WS), a program within the U.S. Department of Agriculture’s Animal
and Plant Health Inspection Service, is announcing the availability of a predecisional
Environmental Assessment (EA). The EA analyzes the potential environmental
impacts of alternatives for WS’ involvement in semiaquatic mammal damage
management. The proposed action is for WS to implement an adaptive, integrated
approach to using a variety of non-lethal and lethal techniques for reducing
semiaquatic mammal damage to human safety, agriculture, property, and natural
resources in Oregon. WS is requesting that the public review the EA and provide
substantive comments no later than June 7, 2024.

Opportunity for Public Comment

Interested parties may view the EA and provide comments by following this link .
Comments, information, and analyses provided should be as specific as possible
and an explanation of why the information is important to the analysis should be
included.


https://www.aphis.usda.gov/
https://www.aphis.usda.gov/print/pdf/node/6865
https://www.regulations.gov/commenton/APHIS-2024-0024-0001

You may also request a copy of the EA and/or send written comments to:

State Director

USDA APHIS-Wildlife Services
6035 NE 78th CT. Suite 100
Portland, OR 97216.

When submitting a request by mail, please include a return mailing
address.

All comments received, including the names and addresses of those who comment,
will be part of the public record and will be released for public review as required
and allowed by law.



